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Dear Mayor Kelly and Members of Council:

t congratulate the Halifax Regional Municipality for achieving the fifth milestone of
the Pariners for Climate Protection (PCP) Program for corporaie emissions. This
milestone includes monitoring, verifying and reporting on corporate greenhouse
gas reductions. Your municipality’s completion of this milestone has been posted
to the PCP website at www.fcr.ca/gmf .

We look forward to working wi’th you m the development of the Halifax Regional
Municipality's GHG reduction, monitoring, and verification reports for the
community emissions component of Milestone Five.

Your efforts, and those of the growing number of PCP participants, will make a
significant contribution to reducing Canada’s GHG emissions. To date PCP
member municipalities have recorded 1,400,000 tonnes of GHG reductions.
ECM would like fo thank the Halifax Regional Municipality for its ongoing support
in sharing the results of this success.”

Muni Ahlawat, PCP Program Officer, will contact Richard Maclellan, Manager,
Sustainable Environment Management Office, to discuss how the successes of
Halifax Regional Municipality can be shared with other municipalities just starting
to tackle climate change. Should you have any guestions, Mr. Ahlawat can be
reached by telephone at (613) 907-6346 or by e-mail at pep@icm.ca.

Yours sincerely,

Hans Cunningham
President
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¢ Richard Mackellan, Manager, Sustainable Environment Management Office




